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CORRESPONDENCE 
6/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03344-2022 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 

Thank you. 

From: Sarah Daniel <athomethomasville119@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2022 7:32 AM 

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Good morning Commissioner LaRosa, 

I would like to thank the PSC staff and Commissioners for their attention to the details concerning the Palm 
Island / Done Pedro Island case and listening to our concerns. As a homeowner on the island, the local wildlife 
and ecology is very important to me and my family. There is even a healthy population of gopher tortoises on 
the island, a protected species that is very important for hundreds of other species of animals; most of their 
population is in decline in other places. We also participate in the PIE Batch Pump-Out Program, which helps 
the septic systems on the island from overflowing and poisoning the local land. 
Please follow the staffs recommendation to deny EU' s application (Docket #20200226-SU). 

Sarah Daniel 
Homeowner 
Palm Island 
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